

#### **Board of Directors**

### **Executive Committee**

Chair, Lisa Ramsey Cole Vice Chair, Perian Strang Secretary, Missy Williams Treasurer.

Elizabeth Kraft Bleecker Dr. Kelliann Chidsey Dr. Charles Ihrig Patrick Keeble

#### **Board Members**

Anaela Bostelman Pamela Busby Dr. Deborah Webster Clair Kevin Cross Franke P. Elliot Lourdes Garrido Aubrey B. Harwell, III Rebecca Howard Samuel L. Jackson Tommy Landstreet Mary T. Maynard Karen Miller Linda Rue Karen Doochin Shaffer Melissa Waddev Dr. Sadhna Williams Leslie Zmugg

## **Ad-Hoc Members**

Natalie Dillard Cross Dr. Elisabeth Willers

# Advisory Board Members

Lisa Campbell
Laura Chadwick
Chris Coates
Jay Connor, Ph.D
John Gawaluck
Elena Graves
Sandra Lipman
Ellen Martin
Lynn Melkus
Emily Noel
Robin Pattan
Howard Stringer

April 23, 2013

The Penn State Alumni Association Middle Tennessee Chapter 101 Maureen Dr Hendersonville, TN 37075-5311

Dear Middle Tennessee Chapter of The Penn State Alumni Association:

Thank you so much for your recent gift of \$1,000.00 to the Sexual Assault Center in support of Walk in Their Shoes. This community-wide event helps us build awareness for our mission: to provide healing for children, adults, and families affected by sexual assault and to end sexual violence through counseling and education, and advocacy.

Your support makes a difference by:

- Enabling victims, regardless of their ability to pay, to receive the best available care from expertly-trained SAC therapists.
- Teaching elementary students skills and knowledge to stay safe and get help when in danger through our Safe@Last program.
- Working with college students to reduce the incidence of sexual assault on campus through bystander intervention, healthy relationship skills, and understanding consent and coercion.

We are grateful, now and throughout the year, for friends like you who help SAC transform the lives of those we serve. Thanks again for taking a walk in *their* shoes.

Thoula for Jan support. I enjoyed meeting everyone at the wolk,

Sincerely,

Tim Tohill President

To learn more about our programs or to get involved, please visit our website at www.sacenter.org

Amount for your records: \$1,000.00

No goods or services were exchanged for this donation. Please retain this letter for your records as documentation of your gift.

